
LOOKING AFTER OUR
COMMUNITY 

This week, a group of enthusiastic KS3 pupils gave up part
of their lunchtimes to take part in litter picking around the
school grounds. Armed with grabbers, they worked
together to collect rubbish and make our site a cleaner,
safer and more welcoming place for everyone.

The pupils showed real pride in their school community,
setting an excellent example of responsibility and
teamwork.

Their efforts remind us all how small actions can make a big
difference. A huge thank you to our volunteers for their
hard work!

What subject do you teach? I teach Art and
Photography.

What inspired you to become a teacher? My own Art
teacher inspired me to become a teacher. Her lessons
were super fun and exciting! 

What’s a fun fact about you that pupils might not
know? 
I attended dance classes from the age of 10-18 years
old!

What do you like to do when you’re not teaching? 
When I’m not teaching you will find me spending time
with my family, especially my Niece and Nephew. I love
to travel and explore new places. My favourite places
have been along Route 66 which I completed in the
summer of 2024!

Do you have any hobbies? 
I love to swim, run and read. I made my way through
many books during the six week holidays, especially
during my holiday to Lanzarote.

Favourite books/movies? My favourite movie has to
be The Devil Wears Prada...I’ve even seen it on the
West End

MEET THE TEACHER
Each week, we’re pleased to introduce different members of
our school community to you. 

This week, to start us off, is Miss Careless, our Head of Art: 

FOCUS ON FAITH
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“For God so loved the world that He gave His one
and only Son,
that whoever believes in Him shall not perish but
have eternal life.”
— John 3:16

In Sunday's Gospel (John 3:13–17) we’re reminded of
the depth of God’s love—a love so great that He
gave His only Son so that we might have life. As a
school community, we strive to reflect that love in
how we teach, support, and care for each child.

FAITH FOCUS
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It has been wonderful to visit lots of classrooms this week and to see our pupils engaging so
positively with their learning. From the enthusiasm shown in lessons to the kindness
demonstrated around the school building, our pupils are already setting the tone for a
successful term. 

Thank you to all members of our community who attended our Meet the Tutor events this
week. We hope you found the experience valuable and that it gave you the opportunity to get to
know your child’s tutor more closely. Strengthening these partnerships between home and
school is so important, and we look forward to creating further opportunities for families to visit
and engage with school life throughout the year.  

Mrs C Lennox
Headteacher  12/09/2025

MEET THE TUTOR
EVENTS

This week we hosted our very first Meet the
Tutor events. It was a real pleasure to
welcome so many of our families into school
to connect with their child’s tutor. We know
how important the relationship between
home and school is, and events like this are a
valuable opportunity to strengthen that
partnership.

Your child’s tutor is your first point of contact
for any questions or concerns, as they see
your child every day and are well-placed to
support their wellbeing and progress. If you
would prefer to speak with a Head of House,
you can find their contact details on our
school website.


